SCCSOT

South Carolina

Department of Transportation

MEMORANDUM
TO: Public Notice
FROM: Professional Services Contracting Office
DATE: June 14,2017

RE:  RESPONDING FIRMS: S-188-17 - On Call Construction Engineering & Inspection Services

The following firms have responded to the referenced May 15, 2017 in South Carolina Business
Opportunities Advertisement:
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ABE Associates, Inc.

Atlantic South Consulting Services, LL.C
CDM Smith, Inc.

Civil Engineering Consulting Services, Inc.
Davis & Floyd, Inc.

F&ME Consultants

HDR, Inc.

Infrastructure Consulting & Engineering, LLC
KCI Technologies, Inc.

Mead & Hunt, Inc,

Michael Baker International, Inc.

Neel Schaffer, Inc.

Parrish & Partners, LLC

RS&H, Inc.

SEPI Engineering & Construction, Inc.
S&ME, Inc.

So-Deep, Inc.

Transystems Corporation

WSP USA, Ine.

For questions, please contact the SCDOT Contracting Officer, Wendy Hollingsworth, at (803) 737-0746
or via email at Hollingswg@scdot.org, or Diane Stubbs, at (803) 737-4901 or via email at

Stubbsde@scdot.org.

Post Office Box 191
Columbia, South Carolina 22202-0191

{
Jacqueline A. Williams, P.E.
Chief, Professional Services Contracting
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Phone: (803) 737-2314
TTY: (803)737-36870

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY
AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER




